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PARENTS’ CONSULTATIONS – Parent/teacher consultation meetings 

will take place on Monday 19
th

 March for all years EXCEPT Year 6, on 

Wednesday 21
st
 March, meetings will take place for all years, and on 

Thursday 22
nd

 March, meetings will take place for Year 6 only.  

If you have one child in Year 6, please sign for an appointment on 

Thursday so that other parents may ‘link’ their appointments to 

different year groups.  

If you have not signed for a slot yet, please contact the office to book. 

 

EASTER DINNER – Our Easter dinner will be held on Thursday 22
nd

 

March. KS2 - If your child would like to have the Easter roast with an Easter 

biscuit, please pay on Parentpay under dinner money as usual in advance.  

 

YEAR 1 AND 2 – Parents of children in Years 1 and 2 are invited to attend 

an art exhibition in the school hall on Tuesday 20
th

 March at 2.30pm. 

 

SNOW DAYS - Thank you for your understanding last week when the 

school had to close due to adverse weather conditions. Hopefully, you were 

all able to get out and enjoy the snow, the children came back on Monday 

with some great tales of sledging and snow balls! 

 

NETBALL – reports from our children on two matches  

Match reporters: Sienna and Ella. On Wednesday 7
th

 March, Whitchurch 

Primary School, captained by Leona, went head to head against Pensford 

Primary School in a netball match. The first part took place here and within 

seconds, Belle scored 3 goals in a row. Everybody was shocked. After that, 

in the second quarter, Leona and Chloe scored 1 goal each leading 

Whitchurch ahead 5-0. Finally, Pensford scored their 2 goals leaving 

Whitchurch nervous they were going to catch up. It was an outstanding 

match and we think Pensford played really well. 

Match reporters: Tom and Toby. On Wednesday, we had a marvellous match 

at Pensford Primary School. Whitchurch started off on a bad note because 

Pensford scored two goals in the first quarter. However, in the second 

quarter we caught up with a splendid goal. Whitchurch fought back but they 

found the tiny court intimidating, also it was on a slope. Whitchurch tried 

their best but they lost 3-2. They thoroughly enjoyed the game. 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF 

WHITCHURCH 

PRIMARY 

 

EASTER DISCO  

Friends will be holding an 

Easter disco in school on  

Thursday 22
nd

 March  

KS1 4pm – 5pm. 

KS2 5pm – 6pm. Tickets 

cost £2 to include a sugar 

free drink and ice cream. 

Tickets will be on sale 

shortly by a member of the 

PTA. 

 

THEATRE VISIT - The 

‘Brave Bold Drama’ 

group, who performed 

‘Hansel and Gretel’ to the 

children last year, will 

make a welcome return to 

Whitchurch Primary 

School on Wednesday. 

Please make sure all 

children are in to enjoy a 

performance of ‘George 

and the Flight of the 

Imaginees!’ 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAISE AND SHOWCASE! 

Each week the school rewards children from each class with special certificates! 

One will be awarded for excellent behaviour, the other for superb work, which will go into a ‘showcase’  

book for visitors to view in the school office. Photos can be viewed on the website shortly! 

This week’s children are: 

RECEPTION: Olivia has been praised – Aamilah has received the showcase award 

YEAR 1: Cameron has been praised – Tamia has received the showcase award 

YEAR 2: Chloe has been praised – Evie has received the showcase award 

YEAR 3: Ruby G has been praised – Alice has received the showcase award 

YEAR 4: Jack has been praised – Harry has received the showcase award 

YEAR 5: Maisie has been praised – Ben has received the showcase award 

YEAR 6: Maddison has been praised – Toby has received the showcase award 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

YEARS 1 AND 5 – Children in Years 1 and 5 took part in team building excercises today in the hall with  

Mr Hornsby. 

 

     
 

 

THIS WEEKS’ ATTENDANCE RESULTS! 

Reception: 91.1% 

Year 1: 96.6% 

Year 2: 94.4% 

Year 3: 95.7% 
 

THE WINNERS THIS WEEK ARE YEAR 4!                     Year 4 will receive 10  minutes extra play time! 

THE HOUSE WITH THE HIGHEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK IS PINE WITH 97.1%      

Year 4: 98.2% 

Year 5: 92.7% 

Year 6: 96.7% 
 

WHITSTOCK  - After the success of last year, WHITSTOCK 

returns for its second year, so get ready to sing along with our 

talented choir, dance to some awesome Rocksteady bands and be 

inspired by some amazing solo artists.  Tickets are free for the 

families of all members of the choir, Rocksteady and our guitarists 

(two per family), and are available now at the office. Put 

THURSDAY 15th MARCH at 2pm  in your diaries and come to 

see some of the magnificent music that's been going on. (Please 

note, we have changed the start time to 2pm as we have so much 

to fit in!) 

 


